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Information Letter no. 10-2016 

 
 

REMINDER 
 

Dear Member Federations, 
 
Coming close to the last two competitions of the FIE in Budapest and Seoul, which 
will decide about the qualification for the Olympic Games in Rio, we like to remind 
you of our Information Letter no. 06-2016. 
 
In case you have candidates who still can qualify at the European Qualifying 
Competition in Prag, you must register those fencers on the FIE website www.fie.org 
until 

08.04.2016 
 

All other necessary information for Prag you will find in the above mentioned 
Information Letter. 
 
We look forward to meet many of you in Prag! 
 
With best regards, 
Max Geuter 
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